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WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
AMENDMENT MEMO 

 

 
2017 Assembly Bill 293 

 

Assembly Amendment 1  

Memo published:  June 20, 2017    Contact:  Brian Larson, Senior Staff Attorney 

2017 ASSEMBLY BILL 293 

Assembly Bill 293 creates a continuing annual appropriation of $2,500,000 of general 
purpose revenue (GPR) for use by the Department of Health Services (DHS) to distribute 
moneys to local health departments for communicable disease control and prevention activities, 
as specified in the bill.  

ASSEMBLY AMENDMENT 1 

Assembly Amendment 1 reduces the amount of the continuing annual appropriation of 
GPR, for use by DHS, as specified in the bill, to $500,000.  

BILL HISTORY 

Representative Tittl introduced Assembly Bill 293 on May 1, 2017.  Representative Tittl 
offered Assembly Amendment 1 on June 2, 2017.  The Assembly Committee on Health 
recommended adoption of the amendment, on votes of Ayes, 8; Noes, 4; and passage of the bill, 
as amended, on votes of Ayes, 12; Noes, 0. 
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